MEC Newsletter

Hello! I hope everyone is well and enjoying what we have left of summer. Summer has been busy for everyone at the Chamber, which is a GREAT sign of progress in our community.

Ribbon cuttings are among the great signs of progress, and over the past month, we've had five! Cornerstone Wellness celebrated 20 years in business, Soderstrom Skin Institute and Bridgeview Community Mental Health Center celebrated the opening of new business locations, and The City of Clinton marked the honorary naming of South 5th Street as Everett Streit. CACC is honored to be a part of these wonderful moments.

Please mark your calendars for our next Biz After 5. It will be held at Crosstown Storage, 1940 Lincolnway, Clinton, Iowa, on Thursday, September 23, 2021. Come on out and enjoy refreshments, visiting, and a tour of their facility.

We have welcomed 3 businesses to the CACC membership. Please remember Miles Communications, Brent's Speedy Lube, and Coupe DeVille—The Cadillac of Rock-n-Roll—when you need their services. We are so proud to have them as members and look forward to a very positive and long relationship with all 3 businesses.